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HURRICANES HELENE & MILTON UPDATE 

February 21, 2025 

POWER RESTORED TO ALL DOCKS 

‘F’ Dock Electric: Power was restored at noon today. If you experience any problems, please reach out to Jim 
Beckmann in the Marina office  

‘A' Dock Electrical: Power was restored at noon today. If you experience any problems, please reach out to Jim 
Beckmann in the Marina office. We have also scheduled for this summer to upgrade the pedestals on A dock, 
they have been ordered and upon delivery, we will replace slip by slip.  

Wi-Fi: Due to the many steel buildings covering the wet slips, all of that system relies on underground fiber-optic 
connections to service each dock, as Wi-Fi will not penetrate the steel. All these connections terminate in the 
Marina office, which is still under replacement construction. The Wi-Fi contractor has been hired and will begin 
work in the next few weeks.   

The Dockmaster Office is temporarily relocated to the North corner of the High & Dry building. Our Main Marina 
office is still in the construction stage, we hope to be back in the Marina Office by the end of April.  

MAXIMO BOATYARD: We are proud to announce the addition of Southeastern Marine and Yacht Power to our 
Marina. Effective February 1, they are taking over operations of the entire Boatyard. The phone number is the 
same. All the Maximo Boatyard staff you know will be working with Southeastern Marine and Yacht Power, this 
includes Shawn, Travis, Andy, Chris and Terry.  

TIKI Docks Restaurant: OPEN!! 

The Marina telephone system is working fairly well, we are having all the incoming calls transferring to one main 
line. If you get a busy signal, please call back.  

We thank all our customers for their patience and support, we will get through this! 

Maximo Management and Staff. 

 


